
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Islamic New Year - Public Holiday - 27th June 2025 
 
Circular No: HB/AC/25.26/49                                                           Dated: 25/06/2025  
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings! 

This is to inform that the MOE has declared Friday, 27th June 2025 as a public 
holiday in observance of the Islamic New Year. 

The school office will be closed on Friday, 27th June 2025. 

We wish you a blessed and peaceful Islamic New Year. 

 

 
 
 
Principal 
Bala Reddy Ambati 

 


